
        
       

  

      

 
         

                   

         
         
     

        

  

 

     

         

         
         

   

    

RHYDYPE  AU HALL 

Propose  improvements 2023 

Having completed many improvements to the Hall’s facilities over recent years, the 
Committee is now embarking on the next steps to make further improvements. 

The new project has two elements: 

1) Re-configuring the toilet an storage areas. 

We propose: 
 To provide new and much improved toilet facilities, to include full 

disabled access as well as installing baby changing facilities. 

 To create a new private space which could be used for counselling, treatments, 
therapies etc. The room would be accessed directly from the outside to ensure 
privacy as well as being accessible from inside the Hall. 

 To re-configure the ‘old’ toilet areas to provide flexible storage areas. 

2) The Hall frontage. 

We propose: 

 To install new doors to improve access to the Hall. 

 To install a new extended and wider ramp to improve access for all members of the 
community. 

These changes will be costly and cannot be made without grants. We will only be awarded 
grant monies if we have consulted with you, and that you support our proposals. So please 
spend a few minutes completing the attached questionnaire. 

Thank you for you help. 


